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  The Strange Case of Origami Yoda (Origami Yoda
#1) Tom Angleberger,2012-08-07 In this funny,
uncannily wise portrait of the dynamics of a
sixth-grade class and of the greatness that
sometimes comes in unlikely packages, Dwight, a
loser, talks to his classmates via an origami
finger puppet of Yoda. If that weren’t strange
enough, the puppet is uncannily wise and
prescient. Origami Yoda predicts the date of a pop
quiz, guesses who stole the classroom Shakespeare
bust, and saves a classmate from popularity-
crushing embarrassment with some well-timed
advice. Dwight’s classmate Tommy wonders how Yoda
can be so smart when Dwight himself is so
clueless. With contributions from his puzzled
classmates, Tommy assembles this first case file
in the blockbuster bestselling Origami Yoda
series, written by Tom Angleberger, author of Star
Wars: Return of the Jedi: Beware the Power of the
Dark Side, and hailed by School Library Journal as
“honest, funny, and immensely entertaining.” F&P
Level: T F&P Genre: RF
  How to Make Super Pop-Ups Joan Irvine,2013-04-09
Super pop-ups extend the element of surprise with
three-dimensional designs that slide, turn,
spring, and snap. More than 30 patterns and 475
illustrations include cards, stage props, and
school projects.
  Animated Origami Faces Joel Stern,2007-08-31
Blending the art of paperfolding with the magic of
animation, this fun and fascinating book will help
origami enthusiasts at every skill level create
twelve delightful faces filled with movement and
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life. Using ordinary letter-size paper, anyone can
make lively three-dimensional faces with blinking
eyes, snapping jaws, and wiggling ears: • Talking
Bird • Masked Super Hero • Blowfish • Elephant •
Dog • Monkey ...and more! With this simple method
of paperfolding, no tools or glues are required.
Just follow the easy step-by-step diagrams,
accompanied by tons of helpful tips on technique,
and crystal clear illustrations. An inspiring way
to create homemade masks, this unique guide also
includes suggestions for creating your own movable
models, letting crafters mix and match features to
invent new and unusual origami species!
  Toilet Paper Crafts for Holidays and Special
Occasions Linda Wright,2010 Learn how to make
beautiful, budget-friendly projects that will add
joy and festivity to any popular celebration
including birthdays, weddings, and Christmas.
Step-by-step illustrated instructions are provided
for 60 designs, along with 70 full-size copy-or-
trace templates to ensure success. Crafters of all
ages and experience levels will enjoy using hand
and machine stitchery, folding, and basic craft
techniques to repurpose bath tissue into charming
new creations. This innovative book includes
charming decorations, gifts, party favors,
costumes, garnishes, and cards. Gift projects
include: embroidered toilet paper, Toilet Paper
Cake, homemade paper sachets, and the memorable
Money Roll. Decorations include: an abundant
variety of flowers, shimmery ornaments, Ghastly
Ghost, holiday garlands, Letters & Lace Banners,
Angel So Soft, big and beautiful pom poms, the
delicate Paperwhite Wreath, ruffled ToileTree, and
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a sweet Blossoms & Birds Mobile. Gift toppers
include: hearts, flowers, butterflies and bows.
Food garnishes include: clown cupcake toppers,
floral cake corsages, and Paper Truffles.
Wearables include: Lovely Lei, incredible Petal
Masks, mummy costumes, and a Rosette Brooch. Cards
include: the Ruffled Heart Card, Rosebud Place
Cards, and all-occasion embossed greeting cards.
The projects range from simple make-it-in-minutes
bows to elaborate masks -- using stitchery,
origami, kanzashi, and basic craft techniques.
  Beginners Guide to Papercraft Longmeadow Press
Staff,1995-09
  Zombigami Duy Nguyen,2011 Have gruesome fun
creating 13 ghoulish origami zombies!--Page 4 of
cover.
  Corgi Crafts Ellen Deakin,2021-10-12 If you
enjoy arts and crafts and have an insatiable love
of corgis (like we do), then Ellen Deakin’s Corgi
Crafts is the perfect guide to spark your
creativity and celebrate the low-rider lifestyle.
—Parents of Maxine the Fluffy Corgi,
@Madmax_Fluffyroad on Instagram Step-by-step
crafts for corgi lovers everywhere! Corgis are the
cute dogs that everyone is crazy for. From their
adorable faces and their fluffy butts to their
Royal connections, Corgis are top dog when it
comes to cuteness and personality. Get your paws
on Corgi Crafts and try out 20 adorable Corgi-
themed crafts, perfect for novice or expert
crafters. Each project comes with step-by-step
photo instructions. Choose from different Corgi-
inspired projects such as: Keyrings Cushions Hats
and Hoodies Plushes and Cushions Bookmarks Mini
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Notebooks Masks and Eye Masks Planters Magnets
Necklaces and Bracelets Plates and Mugs Planter
Dog crowns and Accessories Gift boxes Door hangers
Rock painting Balloons String art Everything that
you will need to craft each project is listed in
the book along with templates and guides. Both
novice and expert crafters will enjoy this wide
variety of projects. They're great for yourself or
to give as gifts, but you’ll probably want to make
them for both.
  The Fine Art of Paper Flowers Tiffanie
Turner,2017-08-22 An inspiring, practical and
gorgeous guide to crafting the most realistic and
artful paper flowers for arrangements, art, décor,
wearables and more, from San Francisco botanical
artist Tiffanie Turner. The Fine Art of Paper
Flowers is an elevated art and craft guide that
features complete step-by-step instructions for
over 30 of Tiffanie Turner’s widely admired,
unique, lifelike paper flowers and their foliage,
from bougainvillea to English roses to zinnias. In
the book, Turner also guides readers through
making her signature giant paper peony, shares all
of her secrets for special paper treatments,
candy-striping, playing with color and creating
botanical imperfections, and shows how to turn
paper flowers into gorgeous garlands, headdresses,
bouquets and more. These stunning creations can be
made from simple and inexpensive materials and the
book's detailed tutorials and beautiful
photography make it easy to achieve dramatic and
lifelike results.
  Papertoy Monsters Brian Castleforte,2010-12-29 A
breakthrough paper-folding book for kids—paper
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airplanes meet Origami meets Pokemon. Papertoys,
the Internet phenomenon that’s hot among graphic
designers and illustrators around the world, now
comes to kids in the coolest new book. Created and
curated by Brian Castleforte, a graphic designer
and papertoy pioneer who rounded up 25 of the
hottest papertoy designers from around the world
(Indonesia, Japan, Australia, Italy, Croatia,
Chile, even Jackson, Tennessee), Papertoy Monsters
offers 50 fiendishly original die-cut designs that
are ready to pop out, fold, and glue. The book
interleaves card stock with paper stock for a
unique craft package; the graphics are colorful
and hip, combining the edginess of anime with the
goofy fun of Uglydolls and other collectibles.
Plus each character comes with its own back-story.
And the results are delicious: meet Pharaoh Thoth
Amon, who once ruled Egypt but is now a mummy who
practices dark magic in his sarcophagus. Or Zumbie
the Zombie, who loves nothing more than a nice
plate of brains and yams. NotSoScary, a little
monster so useless at frightening people that he
has to wear a scary mask. Yucky Chuck, the
lunchbox creature born in the deepest depths of
your school bag. Plus Zeke, the monster under your
bed, Nom Nom, eater of cities, and Grumpy Gramps,
the hairy grandpa monster with his very own
moustache collection.
  Disney Ideas Book DK,Elizabeth
Dowsett,2018-10-02 Bring your love of Disney to
life with more than 100 amazing and creative
projects and activities. The perfect rainy-day
gift for kids who love Disney and enjoy crafting.
Let their imaginations run wild with more than 100
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enchanting Disney inspired arts and crafts, party
games, puzzles, papercraft and many more fun and
practical activities. With stunning photography
and clear step-by-step instructions, the Disney
Ideas Book guides you through each exciting
project, from growing grass hair on Frozen trolls
and creating The Lion King animal masks to
crafting festive Mickey Mouse hanging decorations
and Winnie the Pooh party hats. There are top tips
on every page to help make your creations a
success, with handy templates provided at the back
of the book. Featuring family favourite characters
from animation and live-action movies and TV,
including Frozen, Toy Story, Moana, Inside Out and
Cinderella.
  Enchanted Fairy Forests Gemma Barder,2018-03-15
A wealth of craft ideas will have children
folding, cutting, constructing, and customizing
wildly imaginative projects. Find fairy-inspired
crafts and activities, including a collage, game,
wand, and more. Includes over 150 reusable
stickers or rub-down transfers.
  3D Origami Maria Angela Carlessi,2016-03 3D
origami is a new and original technique that
doesn't require any special skills. Maria Angela
Carlessi shows you how to use individual
triangular folds to construct impressive modular
designs. There are 15 colourful creatures to make
including rabbits, owls, squirrels, dogs, cats and
even a tortoise. Each project comes with detailed
instructions, making them easy and fun for
papercrafters of all skill levels.
  The Art of Papercraft Helen Hiebert,2022-02-15
Paper artist and teacher Helen Hiebert compiles a
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one-of-kind collection of 40 unique projects, each
using just one sheet of paper. Combining
decorative paper techniques like marbling,
stamping, and stenciling with dimensional
techniques like origami, cutting, folding,
quilling, stretching, weaving, and pop-ups, The
Art of Papercraft offers a rich variety of
projects that will delight crafters, artists, and
designers alike, including paper votive lights,
pop-up cards, folded paper gift boxes and
envelopes, woven paper wall hangings, miniature
one-sheet books, and much more. Every project is
beautifully photographed and accompanied by step-
by-step visual instructions. Guidance on selecting
tools, materials, and paper selection; in-depth
technique instructions; and profiles of
contributing paper artists make this a rich and
practical celebration of papercraft.
  All Things Paper Ann Martin,2013-05-21 Make
decorative, simple do-it-yourself projects with
this friendly guide to paper crafting. You and
your family will love to spend hours making
beautiful paper art, jewelry, and decorations with
All Things Paper. This easy paper crafts book
comes with simple-to-follow instructions and
detailed photos that show you how to create
colorful and impressive art objects to display at
home—many of which have practical uses. It is a
great book for experienced paper craft hobbyists
looking for new ideas or for new folders who want
to learn paper crafts from experts. Projects in
this papercrafting book include: Candle Luminaries
Citrus Slice Coasters Mysterious Stationery Box
Everyday Tote Bag Silver Orb Pendant Fine Paper
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Yarn Necklace Wedding Cake Card Perfect Journey
Journal And many more… All the projects in this
book are designed by noted paper crafters like
Benjamin John Coleman, Patricia Zapata, and
Richela Fabian Morgan. They have all been creating
amazing objects with paper for many years. Whether
you're a beginner or have been paper crafting for
many years, you're bound to find something you'll
love in All Things Paper. Soon you will be on your
way to creating your own designs and paper art.
  Stuffed Animals Abigail Patner Glassenberg,2013
This technique-filled workshop for creating soft
toys, with 16 projects and 52 lessons, covers
everything from the basics to advanced
construction elements.
  Advanced Origami Michael G. LaFosse,2012-09-04
Take your paper folding to an advanced level with
this user-friendly origami book. From shimmering
hummingbirds to magnificent bats, from a stunning
panther mask to graceful sea turtles, Michael G.
LaFosse's complex and beautiful origami projects
are well known around the world. Focusing on
models from nature, Advanced Origami provides
unparalleled instruction on how to create master-
class level 3D origami paper folding projects. The
origami designs are challenging—they require some
folding experience—but the results are more
origami art than craft. Paper folders will create
projects that can be displayed or given as gifts.
Sophisticated origami or paper crafts fans will
appreciate the unique origami designs along with
complete detailed instructions and easy-to-follow
color photos and diagrams. Advanced Origami also
features information on paper selection and
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preparation, advance techniques such as wet
folding and making your own paper. This origami
book contains: 128 page, full-color book 15
original and challenging projects Step-by-step
instructions Colorful diagrams and photographs
Advanced techniques and tips In recent years
origami has evolved beyond simple folding and
creasing into a true art form akin to sculpture.
For those seeking to learn origami at such a
level, Advanced Origami provides all the essential
information and techniques. Soon you will be able
to design and fold your own origami sculptures!
Origami projects include: North American Cardinal
Koi Fish Origamido Butterfly Pond Frog And many
more…
  Game of Thrones Matthew Reinhart,2014-06-10
Inspired by the Emmy® Award–winning credits
sequence that opens each episode of the hit HBO®
series, Game of Thrones: A Pop-Up Guide to
Westeros is guaranteed to thrill the show’s
legions of fans. Featuring stunning pop-up
recreations of several key locations from the
series, including the formidable castle of
Winterfell, the lavish capital city King’s
Landing, and the Wall’s stark majesty, this
book—designed by renowned paper engineer Matthew
Reinhart—takes you into the world of the series
like never before. Game of Thrones: A Pop-Up Guide
to Westeros features a total of five stunning
spreads, which fold out to create a remarkable
pop-up map of Westeros that is perfect for
displaying. The book also contains numerous mini-
pops that bring to life iconic elements of the
show, such as direwolves, White Walkers, giants,
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and dragons. All the pops are accompanied by
insightful text that relays the rich history of
the Seven Kingdoms and beyond, forming a dynamic
reference guide to the world of Game of Thrones.
Visually spectacular and enthrallingly
interactive, Game of Thrones: A Pop-Up Guide to
Westeros sets a new standard for pop-up books and
perfectly captures the epic scope and imagination
of the series.
  Home Haunting for Mere Mortals Roger Hayes,Tami
Stillion,2014
  Sydney Opera House Aid Philip Drew,2002-05-24 A
detailed survey of the Sydney Opera House,
illustrated with photographs and drawings. Sydney
Opera House (1957-73) is one of the best-known
buildings of the late twentieth century and
perhaps Australia's most potent landmark, its
white shell-like forms inextricably linked with
the image of Sydney itself. A momentous
breakthrough for the architecture of its time,
Jørn Utzon's building remains monumental in
contemporary world architecture across the world.
Launched in 1991, the Architecture in Detail
series attracted immediate acclaim and now
comprises more than 60 titles. These books are
highly collectable documents, each focusing in
depth on a celebrated building. The series covers
all sides of the vast spectrum of architecture
from the past, present and future; the individual
buildings are selected for their exceptional
character, innovative design or technical
virtuosity. Each volume contains a definitive text
by a respected author; a sequence of color and
black-and-white photographs; a series of technical
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drawings; and a set of essential working details.
These titles are vital to every architectural
library, appealing to the professional and student
alike, or indeed anyone with an appreciation of
buildings.
  Tilda's Seasonal Ideas Collection Tone
Finnanger,2017-05-26 Tilda's Spring Ideas, Tilda's
Summer Ideas and Tilda's Winter Ideas presented in
one beautiful collector's volume for Tilda fans
everywhere. Enjoy the best of Tilda throughout the
seasons with this collection of sewing and
papercrafting projects by world-famous designer
Tone Finnanger, all made using gorgeous Tilda
fabrics and embellishments.
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Genres ... Real
Coke: Real
Story by
Oliver, Thomas
A financial
writer with
exclusive
access to the
Coca-Cola
Company
introduces the
men who
weathered the
corportate
storms of the
early 1980s and
then ... The
Real Coke, the
Real Story by
Thomas Oliver
The Real Coke,
the Real Story
is the behind-
the-scenes
account of what
prompted Coca-
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the taste of
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brand—and how
consumers
persuaded ...
The Real Coke,
the Real Story

The Real Coke,
The Real Story
is a behind-
the-scenes
account of how
and why the
company changed
the taste of
its flagship
brand. Much of
the story has
never ... The
Real Coke, the
Real Story -
Thomas Oliver
In 1985, the
Coca-Cola
Company did the
unthinkable;
they destroyed
an American
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they changed
the taste of
Coke. This is
the story of
how the ... The
Real Coke, the
Real Story by
Thomas Oliver
Examines why
the set-in-its-
ways Coca Cola
Company

tampered with a
drink that had
become an
American
institution—and
blundered into
one of the
greatest ...
The Real Coke,
the Real Story
by Thomas
Oliver | eBook
Examines why
the set-in-its-
ways Coca Cola
Company
tampered with a
drink that had
become an
American
institution—and
blundered into
one of. The
Real Coke, the
Real Story book
by Thomas
Oliver Buy a
cheap copy of
The Real Coke,
the Real Story
book by Thomas
Oliver. Free
Shipping on all
orders over
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$15. The Real
Coke, the Real
Story eBook by
Thomas Oliver
Read "The Real
Coke, the Real
Story" by
Thomas Oliver
available from
Rakuten Kobo.
“Examines why
the set-in-its-
ways Coca Cola
Company
tampered with a
drink ...
Foreign
Relations of
the United
States, 1949,
The Far East:
... The China
White Paper was
released by the
Department at
12 noon, August
5, as ...
August 15,
1949, page 237.
The statement
issued by the
Secretary of
State ... China
White Paper The

China White
Paper is the
common name for
United States
Relations with
China, with
Special
Reference to
the Period
1944-1949,
published in
August 1949
by ... The
China White
Paper: August
1949 - U. S.
Department of
... U. S.
Department of
State
Introduction by
Lyman P. Van
Slyke. BUY THIS
BOOK. 1967 1124
pages. $65.00.
Paperback ISBN:
9780804706087.
Google Book
Preview. The
Failure of the
China White
Paper - Digital
Commons @ IWU
by WA Rintz ·

2009 · Cited by
8 — Abstract.
The China White
Paper, released
by the Truman
administration
in 1949, aimed
to absolve the
U.S. government
of
responsibility
for the loss of
China ... Dean
Acheson's
'White Paper'
on China (1949)
Published in
early August
1949, it
outlined the
situation in
China, detailed
American
involvement and
assistance to
the Chinese and
suggested
reasons for
the ...
Publication of
China White
Paper Work was
under way in
April 1949 (026
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China/4–2749).
A memorandum of
May 21 ...
Canton, August
10, 1949—2 p.
m. [Received
August 13—6:12
a. m.].
893.00/8 ...
The China White
Paper: August
1949 - U. S.
Department of
... U. S.
Department of
State
Introduction by
Lyman P. Van
Slyke. BUY THIS
BOOK. 1967 1124
pages. $65.00.
Paperback ISBN:
9780804706087.
Google Book
Preview. The
China White
Paper: August
1949 Book
details · Print
length. 1086
pages ·
Language.
English ·
Publisher.

Stanford
University
Press ·
Publication
date. December
1, 1967 ·
ISBN-10.
0804706077.
Full text of
"The China
White Paper
1949" Full text
of "The China
White Paper
1949". See
other formats.
SP 63 / Two
volumes, $7.50
a set CHINA
WHITE PAPER
August 1949
VOLUME I
Originally
Issued as ...
The China White
Paper: August
1949 A Stanford
University
Press classic.
Dell GN723
Vostro 400
LGA775
Motherboard No
BP P/N: GN723.

Socket Type:
LGA775. For:
Vostro 400.
Motherboard
Manufacturer:
Dell. This is a
used
motherboard.
International
Orders. See
full
description ...
Dell RN474
Vostro 400 Mini
TOWER
Motherboard Get
original dell
rn474 vostro
400 mini tower
from eSai Tech.
Best store to
get
motherboard. We
offer the best
in class
prices,
shipping and
customer ...
Vostro 400
Owner's Manual
Dell™ Vostro™
400. Owner's
Manual – Mini
Tower. Model
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DCMF. Page 2.
Notes ... 3.
Possible
motherboard
failure.
Contact Dell.
4. RAM
Read/Write
failure.
Ensure ... Dell
0RX390 System
Board
(Motherboard)
for Vostro 400
Buy 0RX390 -
Dell System
Board
(Motherboard)
for Vostro 400
with fast
shipping across
U.S from
harddiskdirect.
com. Dell
0RN474 RN474
Vostro 400
Socket LGA775
... Dell 0RN474
RN474 Vostro
400 Socket
LGA775
Motherboard No
BP Core 2 Duo @
2.3GHz ; The

CDE Outlet
(7133) ;
Approx. $13.96.
+ $25.64
shipping ; Est.
delivery.
Fri, ... Dell
GN723 Vostro
400 SMT 775
Motherboard Get
original dell
gn723 vostro
400 smt 775
from eSai Tech.
Best store to
get
motherboard. We
offer the best
in class
prices,
shipping and
customer
service! Dell
Vostro 400 Dec
15, 2016 — I
installed the
new board and
moved CPU and
plugged
everything
back. Still
have the amber
lights in both
places. The

only thing
difference
is ... 0RN474
Dell System
Board
(Motherboard)
For ... Dell.
0RN474 Dell
System Board
(Motherboard)
For Vostro 400
Mid Tower
Desktop
(Refurbished).
Part Number:
0RN474;
Condition:
Refurbished;
Availability:
In Stock. Dell
0GN723 Vostro
400 Motherboard
Dell Vostro 400
Motherboard.
Dell Part
number: GN723.
Featuring Intel
Chipset LGA775.
Dell Vostro
desktops are
built
specifically
for the unique
needs of ...
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